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The Commencement Planning Committee is chaired by Director of Commencement Kayleen Eng. 
Members serve in an advisory capacity to the Provost and are responsible for planning and 
implementing OSU’s university-wide ceremony held in Corvallis and advising on the coordination of unit-
level ceremonies, including those held at OSU-Cascades and at the college, school and department 
levels. We refer to this collective set of ceremonies as “Commencement.” 
 
Commencement is Oregon State’s most important and visible academic celebration. Commencement 
serves as an important milestone in the lives of our graduates – our future alumni – and is an event that 
creates a positive, lasting memory of OSU. Commencement also represents the very best of the 
university for graduates’ family and friends, is highly valued by the campus communities in Corvallis and 
Bend and has meaningful city and state-level impacts.  
 
Oregon State University’s 155th Annual Commencement Ceremony will be held on Saturday, June 15, 
2024 in Reser Stadium. The OSU-Cascades 23nd Annual Commencement Ceremony will be held on 
Sunday, June 16, 2024 in Bend, OR.  


